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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2007 11:53 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Last 2007 Denver Show update

Greetings:

I have completed the last of the 2007 Denver Show updates. You can see everything that I 
had/have available by going here:

http://www.mineralshows.com/denver2007/specials.shtml

In this last update I have gold, villyaellenite, chrysocolla pseudomorphed after selenite 
and 60+ mixed specimens from all around the world priced from $100 to nearly $10,000.  
Lots of interesting things I think.

My next show will be the Munich, Germany Show which will start at the end of October. Hope
to see most of you there with show reports and specimens as well.

To be deleted from this mailing list simply visit this page and delete yourself.  Your 
memory of me will fade into nothing and everyone will be happy.

http://www.trinityminerals.com/email.shtml

Until Munich!

Cheers,
John Veevaert
Trinity Mineral Co.


